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Jamee Maxey & Beth Gillis-Smith 

 
 

Dear AS Executive Board members, 

 

As faculty sharing the co-chair position, we plan to involve ourselves with supporting innovative 

Professional Development opportunities and resources for the campus community. We have both 

been involved in online teaching, committee work, and student involvement, which will support 

our participation in the PD committee. We are also aware of the need for PD opportunities for 

the many groups at the college including classified professionals, managers, and students. We 

look forward to continued work with the PD committee to ensure offerings during flex week and 

throughout the semester that reflect the constituents and strategic direction of the college.  We 

are also aware of the need for continued support and guidance in the shape of PD that helps to 

guide our campus community safely (both physically and mentally) through the post-pandemic 

return to campus. 

 

Sincerely, 

   

Jamee Maxey 

Beth Gillis-Smith 

 


